
J o h n G i u d i c i S e p t e m b e r 2 2 , 1 9 7 6
2 6 2 P r i n c e t o n R o a d
Menlo Park, California
9 4 0 2 5

Dear John,

I hope this letter finds you well.

I am still working on the e^diibit I told you about nmths ago.
The current dates for the show are now December 3, 1976 to
January 30, 1977 at the San Francisco Museum of Modem Art.
If you or Mary have a chance to get to San Francisco during
the run of the show, please let me know.

In the meantime, I am sending you proof sheets of the pictures
I took of your garden last Kfey. I have also included enlarge
ments of the photos of you and Mary.

Also, I would appreciate it if you would answer a couple of
questions about yourself and the garden:

What does Capedro mean?

Is the garden lit at night?

W h a t y e a r d i d y o u t o C a l i f o r n i a ?

If it is more convenient, please answer the questions on tliis
letter. We will send you an invitation to the show, "In Cele
bration of Ourselves", prior to the opening. Thank you.

Take care,

Seymour Rosen
G u e s t C u r a t o r

P lease rep ly to :

Seymour Rosen
837 1/2 N. Fairfax
Los Angeles, Ca. 90046

P.S. Please say hello to Mary for me.


